Brandon Opiela

To: Miles Prestemon
Subject: RE: REC REVISED FLUP

From: Miles Prestemon

Sent: Monday, March 30, 2015 10:49 AM
To: Brandon Opiela

Subject: REC REVISED FLUP

Brandon,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with David and | on the most recent proposed REC changes. = We understand
that as part of the REC proposed changes a new FLUP for the area is required so the City can utilize this as a broad
based planning tool as individual tracts come through the City for Zoning or Development. We have reviewed the
most recent FLUP you sent us on 3/26/2015 and we are in general agreement with it. Of course over time and as
market demand shifts and joint opportunities present themselves that may conflict with the FLUP, but have merit, we
will bring these forward to the City for their review.

Thanks,
Miles

Miles Prestemon
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Craig Ranch

6850 TPC Drive, Suite 104
McKinney, TX 75070



